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BOLIVARIAN GOVERNMENT OF VENEZUELA
MINISTER OF THE PEOPLE’S POWER
FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
II.2.E8.D-OEA.10-188
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The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and asks that its request of June 24, 2014 for a special meeting of the Council on July 9, 2014 be withdrawn, because, due to official commitments, Foreign Minister Elías Jaua Milano will be unable to return to Washington, D.C. on that date.

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., July 1, 2014

The Honorable

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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